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FUESD TRUSTEES EARN MASTERS IN GOVERNANCE CERTIFICATE

FUESD is excited to congratulate trustees Caron Lieber, Susan Liebes, and Suzanne Lundin for demonstrating 

exceptional commitment to the students of Fallbrook with the completion of the California School Boards 

Association’s (CSBA) Masters in Governance® program. This accomplishment signifies mastery of the roles 

and responsibilities of school boards and a strong understanding of the knowledge and skills needed to 

build and support an effective governance structure that helps produce better outcomes for students.

FUESD Governing Board President, Suzanne Lundin, noted,

“After graduating from the Masters in Governance Program with my two colleagues, I am grateful for the 

value and rigor of the program and know that our trustees who earned their MIG certificate have gained 

meaningful skills and knowledge that will support student learning, equity, and positive school climate for 

all FUESD Schools.” 

Since its inception in 1998, more than 3,000 board members and superintendents have participated in the 

highly acclaimed certification program. To receive the Masters in Governance certificate, candidates must 

complete 35 hours of intensive training on the role of the governance team in setting the direction of the dis-

trict, student learning and achievement, school finance, human resources, policy and judicial review, collec-

tive bargaining, and community relations and advocacy.

CSBA is a nonprofit education association representing nearly 1,000 K-12 school districts and county offices 

of education throughout California.

###

FUESD Superintendent Named 2022-23 Exemplary Woman in Education Award Winner.

Fallbrook Union Elementary School District is honored to announce FUESD Superintendent Dr. Candace 

Singh has been chosen for the 2022-23 Exemplary Woman in Education Award by the Association of Califor-

nia School Administrators (ACSA.) Countless female leaders from across the state of California were nominat-

ed and considered for this prestigious award.

The Exemplary Woman in Education Award was created to highlight a female leader in California who has 

shown a passion for educators, advocated for the value of public schools, and demonstrated effective crisis 

leadership during unprecedented times.

Dr. Singh shared, “I am honored to receive the Exemplary Woman in Education Award on behalf of all the 

remarkable female leaders I have the privilege to work alongside in FUESD. I am passionate about lifting up 

and celebrating the work of female leaders and am humbled to be recognized among so many other excep-

tional women throughout California.”

Superintendent Singh will be honored with the award, in person, at the state Women in School Leadership 

Forum in San Diego later this month. The Women in School Leadership Forum is an inclusive space that 

brings together female educational  leaders and educators from across California for a multi-day event focus-

ing on leadership, diversity, and empowerment.
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